
13th May 2025 

Mr Darren O’Rourke TD 
Dail Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

Re: PQ 21323/25, Number of WTE Consultant Neonatologists 

Dear Mr O’Rourke 

I refer to the request that you made for number of WTE Consultant Neonatologists based at The 
Coombe Hospital in 2024 and to-date in 2025, in tabular form. 

Please find below information relevant to your request: 

WTE Consultant Neonatologists based at The Coombe Hospital 

Year WTE 

2024 4.74 

To-date 2025 4.74 

If we can be of any further assistance please feel free to contact this office by telephone or by email. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________________________________ 
Mr Patrick Donohue 
Secretary & General Manager 
Phone : 01 4085200  


